BEGINNING MONDAY, MARCH 23,
THE FALLS CITY PUBLIC LIBRARY WILL BE CLOSED
TO THE PUBLIC UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

WE WILL HAVE CURBSIDE SERVICE AVAILABLE
FOR YOU TO CHECK OUT BOOKS AND MOVIES.
YOU CAN GO TO THE LIBRARY’S
CATALOG WEBSITE AT
fallscity.biblionix.com
TO SEARCH FOR WHAT YOU WANT TO CHECK OUT.
YOU CAN E-MAIL US AT
fcpublib@yahco.com

or
CALL US AT
254-3361
AND WE'LL GET YOUR REQUESTS FILLED AND
READY FOR PICKUP AT THE FRONT DOOR.
COPY MACHINE AND FAX SERVICES WILL BE
AVAILABLE UNDER THE SAME CONDITIONS.

Thank you for your understanding. Be weli, be safe, and let’s get through this together.




